Good luck Koniag

Koniag Inc. last weekend elected a new slate of direc-
tors to guide the troubled corporation through stormy
financial waters. We wish the best to new chairman Ralph
Eluska and vice-chairwoman Judy Meidinger and the rest
of the directors, and the shareholders of the corporation.

We hope that all Koniag shareholders, whether they
are on the “opposition™ or “management” side can work
together to make the corporation strong. Only in unity
can it succeed,



